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CAREinMIND Intensive Support Service now in Moorabool, Melton and 

Hobsons Bay 

 

CAREinMIND Intensive Support Services are now available in Moorabool, Melton and Hobsons Bay, 

providing support for people who have severe and complex mental illness and who are unable to 

afford or are ineligible for other services. 

The expansion means the Intensive Support Service can be accessed by people aged over 16 across 

the entire North Western Melbourne Primary Health Network region.  

The Intensive Support Service ensures credentialed mental health nurses, working in collaboration 
with general practitioners and psychiatrists, are available to support clinical mental health care, 
medication management and care coordination.  

NWMPHN CEO Adjunct Associate Professor Christopher Carter said our CAREinMIND Intensive 

Support Service provides crucial support for people who need a more intensive level of care, but don’t 

require or aren’t eligible for hospital-based mental health services. 

“The fact that the Intensive Support Service will now be available in all of our 13 local government 
areas is a huge achievement,” A/Prof Carter said. 
 
“The service is an integral component to our CAREinMIND stepped model of care ensuring mental 
health services are widely available and flexible for those that need it most.” 

To find out more about the service or to refer, visit NWMPHN’s System of Care webpage. 

 

https://nwmphn.org.au/health-systems-capacity-building/system-of-care/


   

 

For all enquiries: 

Ruby Selwood-Thomas 

Communications Officer 

Phone: (03) 9347 1188  

Email: ruby.selwood-thomas@nwmphn.org.au  or  newsletter@nwmphn.org.au  

Web:  www.nwmphn.org.au 

 

Don’t forget to find us on:  

              @NWMelbPHN and on                http://www.facebook.com/nwmphn   or                linked in 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
While the Australian Government Department of Health has contributed to the funding of this material, the information contained 

in it does not necessarily reflect the views of the Australian Government and is not advice that is provided, or information that is 

endorsed, by the Australian Government. The Australian Government is not responsible in negligence or otherwise for any injury, 

loss or damage however arising from the use of or reliance on the information provided herein 

 

ABOUT PHNs  

Funded by the Commonwealth Department of Health, PHNs began operation on 1 July 2015 and 

are responsible for coordinating primary health care and facilitating improved health outcomes 

in their local community. Melbourne Primary Care Network operates the North Western 

Melbourne PHN. 

 

We acknowledge the peoples of the Kulin nation as the Traditional Owners of the land on which 

our work in the community takes place. We pay our respects to their Elders past and present. 
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